CAPTA CONVENTION DO’S AND DON’TS

1.

You have been supported by your units and/ or council to attend the
California State PTA convention. Therefore, you have a fiduciary
responsibility to attend all the general meetings. Also, please make
sure to attend all workshops and table talks.

Be courteous to the vendors at the exhibit halls. They are a great
support to PTA. Be considerate and do not take many items from
one vendor as gifts for your units and/or council.

The state PTA guideline for reimbursement is as follows:
$14 for breakfast, $16 for lunch and $30 for dinner.

PTA expenses do not cover alcoholic beverages. If you do want to
purchase them, you will need to pay for them yourself.

Please attend as many events for your unit, council, district and
CAPTA as possible (i.e- dinners, breakfast, hospitality gatherings).
This is one of the best opportunities to meet other PTA leaders and to
exchange ideas.

Most importantly. — HAVE FUN and network with PTA members from
all over the state.




